
World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March!

We have several events lined up to ensure that the children enjoy an exciting day all 
about books and reading.

Book Swap- We will be holding a lunchtime Book Swap in the Mr Biddle’s classroom. 
If your child has a book that they no longer read, but is still in good condition, please 
send it to Mr Biddle by Wednesday 28th February. Your child will then receive a ticket 
that can be used to choose another book from the Book Swap. (No more than 3 
books per child please!)

Non-School Uniform Day- Children are invited to come to school in their own clothes. 
We will be asking for a 50p donation to help us buy books for the school library.

Family Potato Book Character Competition- Please bring to school on the day. There 
will be a small prize awarded to one entry from each class.

Decorating classroom door- All of the classes will be decorating their classroom door 
as a favourite book cover. Photos will be in the next newsletter and posted on the
school Twitter account (@moorlandsbelton) and Facebook page.

World Book Day token- Each child will take home a £1 book token on World Book 
Day.

There are also going to be lots more book related activities taking place, so we should 
have a wonderful day. Happy reading!


